
 
 
 

 
2 July 2021 

Term 3 – Welcome Back 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
I trust that the mid-year break was a positive one for your family and that your child was able to take 
suitable break. I’m sure that for many international families it was a good time to reconnect with 
your child after a prolonged absence. 
 
As per the Singapore Government’s advice, school will recommence next week (students without 
Prelim exams are back on Wednesday 7 July) with all staff and students back in the classroom. The 
school will continue to adhere to all prevailing guidelines with respect to Safe Management 
Measures in schools, which we will go through with students upon their return. ACS (International) 
would like to extend its thanks to the school community for continuing to abide by these important 
measures. We will update the school community of any changes to procedures as the Government 
transitions towards the endemic stage over the coming months. 
 
Please find below some important points as we commence Term 3. 
 
Sickness – Students 
Do not send your child/ward to school if they are unwell or displaying COVID-19 or flu-like 
symptoms. If anyone in your household is displaying any of these symptoms, you should keep your 
child/ward at home. 
 
CCAs 
In-person CCAs will start to gradually resume from Monday 12 July. 
 
Prelim Exams 
Prelim examinations commence on Monday 5 July for graduating classes. Students need to follow all 
applicable Safe Management Measures.  
 
Staggered Arrival and Dismissal Times 
The school will continue with the staggering arrival and dismissal times which can be found below. If 
you pick your child/ward up in a car, please adjust your schedule to pick them up at their dismissal 
time. 
 

 

We wish our students all the best as the start the second half of 2021. 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Gavin Kinch 
Principal 


